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Keeping things in perspective for the Foxwood Subdivision, Sections 1, 2, 3, & 4 : : : Winter — Jan/Feb/Mar 2019 

Visit with Santa a Huge Success! 
Many gifts collected to give to children for Christmas 

  Lots of Foxwood kids 
and their families came 
to visit with Santa at our 
annual event.   
  They brought some 
great toys that were 
given to children at a 
local shelter.  Each child 
received a treat bag of 
toys and candy as well as 
their choice of a cookie.   
  Of course, the best part 
was visiting with Santa 

and the many photos 
that were taken.   
  We appreciate our 
Santa for the great job he 
did with the kids and 
their families and our 
volunteers and board 
members that work so 
hard every year to put 
together the gift bags, 
refreshments and 
decorations that make 
this event so special! 

It is time to remove Holiday Decorations until next year.   

to all the Winners and  
Honorable Mentions of our  

Annual Lighting Contest!  There were  
so many beautiful & creative designs it was difficult for 

our judges to pick just a few! 

In this issue… 

 New Trash Company 

 Residential Fees 

 Pool Registration 

 Spring Yard Sale 

 Yard of the Month 

 Annual Easter Party 

 Clubhouse Rental 

 Pool Rental 

 Foxwood Website 

Susan Franz has been the 
property manager for the 
Foxwood subdivision for the 
past 20 years.  As of January 1st, 
Susan retired and we will miss 
her.  Thank You, Susan for all 
your hard work over the years.   
 
We wish you all the best and 
hope that your retirement is 
everything you want it to be! 


